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Respect for teachers!
Respect for the veterans is also a response to and respect for their good deeds. In honor of the

national  holiday  "9  May -  Memory  and Honor  Day",  our  professor  Batirova  Margarita  Azizovna,  the
professor of the department of "Our languages", has been congratulated on the holiday, and our values
were respected and respected. In our society, "Human Dignity is Holy!".

The information of the deputy dean on youth work at "SSPI and B" J. Turdiev

The press secretary of the institute Rakhimboy Jumaniyazov


